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April 8, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

I strongly support these regulations. It is high time to rein in
moneymakers who are operating in a way that harms most Americans and the
US economy as a whole, while filling their pockets with obscene salaries,
stock options and bonuses.

Sincerely,

Ralferd C. Freytag


